
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

On May 11, 2023, the CDC officially declared the end of COVID-19 as a Public Health Emergency.  As a result of this declaration, many 

safeguards have been removed or left to the discretion of specific organizations.  Though the Public Health Emergency has ended, 

Coronavirus still remains.  Many individuals have relaxed their use of mask; however, we must ALL continue to do everything we can to 

ensure the safest environment possible.   

Transmission – Risk Factors  

When reporting your results, please advise of your suspected level of transmission risk.   

Risk   Length of Time Activities   Symptoms Masks   Ventilation  Distance  

Low   Shorter exposure Less (just sitting near)  No symptoms  Both masked  Outdoors  Separated by partition 

Moderate Med exposure   Moderate (talking)     Only one masked  Indoors-well vent. Moderately close  

High   Longer exposure Elevated (singing, coughing)  Symptoms  Neither masked  Indoors-poor vent. Very close or touching 
 

Isolation Guidance   

See the attached guidance, “Isolate and take precautions if you have or suspect you have COVID-19. 


